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DRAINAGE INFORMATION
1.0 EXISTING BUILDING

The existing building is two storeys with commercial at ground floor and 
residential at first floor. Number 3 & 4 is in a parade of six adjoining similar 
buildings (1 - 6 New Broadway). The building is assumed to be of masonry 
construction with render finish (front) and stone cladding (rear), and has 
a flat roof. To the rear is an external area with a garage facing an unmade 
access track. Refer to Design and Access Statement for further details.

2.0 PROPOSALS

The proposal is for a new single storey rear extension at the rear of no. 3 
and 4 New Broadway to accommodate one new 2B4P dwelling, and the 
conversion of the existing ground floor commercial units into two 1B1P 
dwellings. The first floor existing dwelling is divided into two units and 
there are two units in the new roof extension.

The proposed rear extension footprint is part set back from the existing 
rear elevation, side and rear boundaries. The new dwelling is accessed from 
a new residential communal area which is entered from New Broadway.

3.0 EXISTING DRAINAGE

Refer to Appendix 01. To the rear of the existing building, running parallel 
to the rear elevation is a below ground foul drainage route into which 
SVPs, RWPs and a surface gully flow into via three inspection chambers.

4.0 PROPOSED DRAINAGE

The existing below ground foul drainage route is to be reused. New 
inspection chambers will be located in the amenity areas into which 
existing and new SVPs, RWPs and gully’s will flow. 
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Appendix 01




